From

Sent: 24 June 2007 15:05
To:

Subject: Donovan site

Not sure if you are aware of this - but according to the Donovan site Shell lawyers
have been in contact with the Donovans re: closing the site down? Sure to generate
some self-publicity if true.

In the live-chat area:

Royal Dutch Shell : As could be anticipated, Shell lawyers have been in action in
their typically underhand way trying to have this website closed down. Their sneaky
move came out of the blue last night. Was it something we said? We should have known
better than to expect a direct confrontation. More information will follow on Monday.
Suffice it to say that Shell will not succeed.
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